May 2023

Letter to Parents of Year 5 Pupils

Dear Parents



Re Open Mornings Friday 23 June and Monday 17 July 2023 at Cirencester Deer Park School

As you may already be aware the closing date for applications for admission to Secondary School in September 2024 is 31 October 2023.

Therefore, in addition to our Open Mornings scheduled for Tuesday 19 September and Monday 2 October 2023 and Open Evening scheduled for Wednesday 27 September 2023, and to help you begin to think about your choice of a Secondary School for your son or daughter, I invite you to a special Open Morning for prospective pupils in Year 5 and their parents on either Friday 23 June or Monday 17 July 2023 from 9.15am to 10.45am.

During the morning you and your child will have the opportunity to:

- be welcomed by myself and members of my Leadership team, including an introduction to the school;
- tour the School in the company of a current Deer Park pupil;
- have any questions you have about the school or the transition to secondary school answered.

To confirm your interest in attending one of these special Open Mornings, I would be grateful if you could complete and return the reply slip below to Allison Boucher, Head's PA at Cirencester Deer Park School no later than Tuesday 13 June (for Friday 23 June) or Thursday 6 July (for Monday 17 July) 2023. Alternatively you can email Allison direct on A.Boucher@deerparkschool.net to book your place confirming the name(s) of the parent(s) attending, your full postal address, your child's name and their Primary School, and your chosen date, or simply email a scan/photo of the completed reply slip. You will receive a letter or email confirming your place at the Open Morning and the practical arrangements regarding parking etc after the booking deadline. Please note that booking is essential for our June and July Open Mornings.

I look forward to welcoming you to our School, but if you have any questions, or would like to arrange a tour of the School at an alterative time, please do not hesitate to contact my PA, Allison Boucher.

Yours sincerely	
209	
Richard Clutterbuck	
Headteacher	
Reply Slip – Please return to Allison Boucher, Head's PA at Cirencester Deer Park School no later than Tuesday 13 June (for Friday 23 June) or Thursday 6 July (for Monday 17 July) 2023 or email A.Boucher@deerparkschool.net **Please indicate your chosen date below**	
We would like to attend the Open Morning at Cirence pupils and their parents on Friday 23 June 2023**/	
Pupil Name:	Current Primary School:
Parent(s) Attending:	
Full Postal Address:	
Contact Email Address	